
POLICY STATEMENT 

Board approved June 23, 2011 

Accounts Payable Payment Authorization Process 

that the previous requirement to have cheques over $10,000 signed by the authorized 
signatories be eliminated; and 

that all cheques will be processed with electronic signatures. 

Department: Finance 


